Hanlan Water Project

road alert!

Update:
Construction on Tomken Road

Until October 2017
(Weather Permitting)

Hanlan Reservoir
and Pumping Station

Britannia R E

We are installing local distribution watermains and
connecting private water services to the new
watermain along sections of Tomken Road.

Traffic may be reduced to one lane in each direction in
the work zones:

e Tomken Road from Britannia Road to Highway 401
e Tomken Road from Kamato Road to Timberlea .
Boulevard (south entrance) A

O = work zones

Please check hanlanwaterproject.ca and
Twitter @hanlanwp for the latest information.
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Contact: e i
Dave Abreu, Hanlan Ambassador: 416-274-9164 |
Frank Pugliese, Asst Project Manager: 905-867-6437

Web: hanlanwaterproject.ca

Twitter: @hanlanwp
/1 Email: hanlanwp@peelregion.ca
i Drivers’ Hotline: |-855-hanlan| F Region of Peel

Yyour water @ your future
L/. building Peel's water capacity
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